
Newport Historical Society 
Museum Report of April 11, 2016 

 
Since our last meeting (10) visitors have signed the attendance book. 
 
Purchases:  We made (2) purchases since the last meeting 
 We purchased a knob style quilt stand for the bedroom display $20 
 We purchased a mustache poster for the Winter Carnival display $14 
 
We have had (5) donations since the last meeting: 
 Sally Eldredge – 9 items 
 Kevin Onnela – 1 item 
 Fred Anthony Zullo – 1 items 
 John C McCrillis – 1 item 
 Ellen & David Simmons – 93 items 
 
We delivered a letter to Home Depot to see if they would donate or discount the cost of 
the shelving for the storage room. I have yet to hear from them. Jackie and I will stop in 
Tuesday to follow-up. 
 
The security and low temperature alarm system is installed. Those with keys will be 
trained how to work it. It is very easy. The system will be monitored by Vermont Fire & 
Safety. 
 
The Town of Newport is looking for a picture of the Elm tree on North Main Street past 
the Middle/High School on the left heading north that was cut down about 2008. 
 
We need volunteers to assist the Museum Committee members and the Historical Society 
Executive Committee members on Sundays when the Museum is open. Training will be 
provided. We desperately need Docents, you will enjoy the experience. 
 
Respectfully 
Larry Cote, Museum Director 


